
International conferences
Prof. Tokunaga and Drs. Kondo and Kinoshita from the Tokunaga Lab 
will participate in two international conferences to be held in June and 
July.

The International Conference on Magnetism (ICM2024) 
(https://www.icm2024.org), to be held in Bologna, Italy, is an 
international conference on magnetism held every three years.

They will then move to Nijmegen, the Netherlands, for the 13th 
International Conference on Research in High Magnetic Fields 
(RHMF2024) (https://www.hfml.ru.nl/ RHMF2024/), which will be held as 
a satellite meeting of ICM2024.

If you are attending both conferences, please come to the 
presentations by Tokunaga Lab members.


